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24 February 2016

Alex Raichev
fyi-request-3439-f0dd4e8e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Alex
OlA-2247: Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Further to the NZ Transport Agency's letter to you of 2 February 2016, asking you to consider refining
your request for the following information made under the Official Information Act 1982:

e ‘Could you please add a field for the EFTPOS charge/discount for each taxi company?
As | understand it, that's also part of the fare schedule.

As we have not received a response to that letter we must advise that we now consider the matter
closed under section 18(f), as your current request would require a substantial amount of research and
significant time to respond to.

Please feel free to contact the NZ Transport Agency if we may be of assistance in the future through
our Official Correspondence email: official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Kate Styles
National Manager Operations
For Chief Executive



